
     

 

September 11, 2023 

 

 

Dear Community Partners, 

 

I am happy to share that Partners for Healthy Kids can resume our immunizaƟon clinics. Our 

team was faced with the challenges of maintaining appropriate vaccine temperatures on the mobile unit. 

This was an urgent maƩer that needed to be addressed to ensure that the vaccines our paƟents receive 

offer effecƟve protecƟon against disease. We will resume clinics the week of September 18th with a 

modified schedule for the remainder of the month. Please see the calendar aƩached for clinic dates and 

locaƟons. We look forward to returning at full capacity in October! 

 

Sincerely, 

Hayley Searight 

Partners for Healthy Kids, Program Supervisor 

 

 


